
UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-WHITEWATER

NOVEMBER 15 & 16    

A regional conference that’s part of a national initiative to bring 
the best of playful pedagogy - and supporting digital media and 
gaming tools  - to educators across the spectrum of education. 

The Playful Learning Summit

This two-day conference will focus on harnessing innovations 
in games and digital media for learning with a unique focus 
on Wisconsin classrooms and learning spaces.  
Get ready for a stellar lineup of sessions that will ignite creativity 

and learning in the classroom, including:

Interactive Workshops with examples from Wisconsin classrooms

Special Sessions on Making and Make Shop

Hands-on Learning Labs

Game Arcade

Luncheon Debriefing Sessions

Registration for the two-day event is $35 for early-bird registration (before November 1)
and includes lunch both days. Space is limited, so reserve your ticket today! Conference 

information and registration available at: http://www.playfullearning.com/uww2013/
For more information, contact Beth King, king@uww.edu

Space is Limited - Register Today!

Funding for this event has been provided through The University of Wisconsin-Whitewater Continuing Education Services,  
The UW-Whitewater College of Education and Professional Studies, The University of Wisconsin-Madison Games, Learning and Society 

Program and the Playful Learning Organization: Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation.


